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This is a barbaric practice that voters have already voted against. Can we simply be 

known for showing compassion for other innocent living beings? What is wrong with 

our moral compass that we would consider reinstating such a practice? Disappointed 

and disheartened to see that this is even being proposed. Please choose to be a 

voice of compassion instead. 


